
 

 

 

Mr Robert Sykes, Headmaster 

Habs Boys, Butterfly Lane, Elstree, Herts. WD6 3AF 

HM@habsboys.org.uk   020 8266 1700 
Registered charity no. 313996 

 

Dr Hazel Bagworth-Mann, Headmistress 

Habs Girls, Aldenham Road, Elstree, Herts. WD6 3BT 

HM@habsgirls.org.uk   020 8266 2300 
Registered charity no. 313996 

 

 
 
 

14.06.2024 
 
Dear Golfers, 
 
The Haberdashers’ Golf Day 2024 – Sunday 8th September 2024 
 
We are excited to invite members of the Habs community to our annual Haberdashers’ Golf 
Day. The 24th staging of the event will take place on Sunday 8th September 2024 at Porters 
Park Golf Club. Tee-times are from 2pm and supper and prize giving to follow at approximately 
7.30pm. Entry fees will be £62 for adults and £45 for students. This will include 18 holes of 
competitive golf, a light supper and prizes.  
 
Handicap certificates are not required but golfers should be capable of playing to a maximum 
handicap of 36. The day is open to students from all year groups at Haberdashers’ Boys’ and 
Girls’ Schools, Old Haberdashers, parents and staff.  
 
This year we hope to encourage a large field of golfers to compete for The Elstree Trophy, 
won in 2022 by Mr Andy Ward in his final time organising the event. Prizes will be awarded for 
nearest the pin, longest drive, and best parent and student combined score. Students will 
compete for trophies in both scratch and handicap categories, as usual. All other players will 
compete for The Elstree Trophy. As in recent years, official EGU handicaps will apply on the 
day on production of a current handicap certificate. Handicaps for all other players will be 
calculated according to the Callaway system, more details of which can be found at 
http://www.leaderboard.com/callaway.htm. 
 
If interested, please make the appropriate payment by 9am on Sunday 1st September. 
Payments can now be made by the following link. When paying, please insert name of the 
child or adult into the Order/Delivery Instructions box. 
 
Student payments should be made by clicking here. 
 
For all parents, staff and OH payments should be made by clicking here. 
 
Please email me via lee_j@habsboys.org.uk  to advise when payment has been made, this 
way an up-to-date record of entrants can be made. Please also email to request any 
vegetarian meals. 
 
Details of how to find the Golf course and starting times will be sent out and published to 
participants once the number of entrants is finalised. I look forward to seeing you in 
September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr James Lee  
Head of Golf 
 

http://www.leaderboard.com/callaway.htm
https://evolve.edufocus.co.uk/shop/shop_item_public.asp?site=haberdasherselstreevisits&estab=0&id=3153
https://habsboys-my.sharepoint.com/personal/ward_am_habsboys_org_uk/Documents/AMW%20Work/Golf%20Files/Habs%20Golf/Habs%20Golf%20Day%20-%20Account%201882/Golf%20Day%202022/Golf%20day%202022%20initial%20letter.docx
https://habsboys-my.sharepoint.com/personal/ward_am_habsboys_org_uk/Documents/AMW%20Work/Golf%20Files/Habs%20Golf/Habs%20Golf%20Day%20-%20Account%201882/Golf%20Day%202022/Golf%20day%202022%20initial%20letter.docx
https://evolve.edufocus.co.uk/shop/shop_item_public.asp?site=haberdasherselstreevisits&estab=0&id=3152

